
 

Updates: 

• UAT will present to Faculty Council on 12/13 on behalf of AAIC. This presentation will provide an overview 
of Assessment at OSU, the role of AAIC and UAT, information about Nuventive, General Education 
Assessment and the role of CAGE, and more. 

Discussion: 

• The September minutes were shared and approved. 
• J. Comer and M. Bayles provided alternative rubric scoring categories for the Ethics and Professionalism 

rubrics to use within the General Education section of the OSRHE Report. 
o J. Comer suggested for both rubrics: 

5 – Advanced, 4 – Proficient, 3 – Essential, 2 – Minimal, and 1 –Inadequate 
o M. Bayles suggested for Professional rubric: 

5 – Excellent, 3 – Acceptable, and 1 – Unsatisfactory 
and for the Ethics rubric: 
5 – Advanced, 4 – Accomplished, 2-3 – Developing, and 1 –Beginner 

o Ultimately, it was decided that categorical language was not needed when reporting results; 
instead, reporting using numerals 1 through 5 with the understanding that 5 was an advanced 
level and 1 was a beginner level was implemented. 

Upcoming November meeting updates and discussion: 

• November meeting (11/9) will be on Zoom. The link will be shared. 
• Written Communication and Critical Thinking – Current Cycle Year 

o Begin discussing recruitment strategy for Fall and Spring 
o Revisit AAC&U Rubric for relevance 
o Revisit goals, such as number of artifacts, number of rater teams, etc. 

Upcoming 2022 Fall meeting updates and discussion: 

• Diversity (2023-2024) 
o Revisit the rubric and recruitment process. 

• General standards/guidelines/goals for artifact collection and review 
o Discuss the ideal number of artifacts to obtain, number of faculty raters, appropriate budget, and 

considerations for other cycles. 
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